
Benton County Courtroom Procedures 
 

 

It is very important that you show up with your attorney on all of your scheduled court dates in order 

to avoid being additionally charged with ‘failure to appear.’ 

 

No chewing gum, No FOOD or BEVERAGES are allowed in the courtroom.  Once inside the 

courtroom you should remain seated and not go “in and out.” 

 

No CELLPHONES or PAGING devices are allowed.  They need to remain outside of the courthouse 

as we have no place to store them. 

 

 

The dress code below should be followed: 

 

No shorts 

No short skirts 

No halter tops 

No tank tops 

No flip flop sandals or house shoes 

No head wear (bandanas, headbands, hats, caps, visors, etc.) 

No suggestive or offensive slogans or words on clothing  

Pants must be pulled up to your waist, not sagging 

Avoid the overly casual appearance of extreme summer wear. 

Please dress appropriately.  Court is your opportunity to be at your best. 

NO Weapons of any kind !


